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Dear Mr Nile, 

 

I am writing this email on behalf of my mother Ronda Hartwig, who does not have an email 

address. 

This is in regards to adding to the list of planning permissions granted during the previous 

Lord Mayor of Newcastles reign. 

 

A development at the Glovers lane park which is a small triangular piece of land with 

historical stone work under the road, is earmarked for a high rise- border to border- 

development. 

From the google map reference, you will see this is a small loved park defining the heritage 

character 

Please don't let this asset be transferred and transformed into more high density living in a 

heritage suburb. 

 

google map ref 

https://www.google.com.au/maps/place/31+Laman+St,+Cooks+Hill+NSW+2300/@-

32.9293536,151.7709211,3a,90y,166h,90t/data=!3m4!1e1!3m2!1sZtM4LAQTzf-

TAQPcsgB3Tw!2e0!4m2!3m1!1s0x6b7314682667bd6b:0x693bcccb5262b8cc!6m1!1e1 

 

Kind Regards 

 

on Behalf of Ronda Hartwig  

 

Dieter Hartwig 

 

 

 

 




